PrivatelSF

From: Charles Brenner <cbrenner@netdoor.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 14, 2017 9:49 AM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: Response to RFI on Private Initiatives to Develop Consolidated SNF Storage Facilities

Dear sirs or madams:

| ask that you reject any review and consideration of 'parking lot
storage' of any kind of nuclear waste.

Due to multiple hazards of this industrial material, | ask that
permanent underground storage be found on stable and dry federal lands
for this waste.

Charles Brenner of Jackson, Miss.



